
Notice of Public Meeting and Hearing 
Springfield Planning Commission 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the Springfield Planning Commission will hold a public hearing 
during the regularly scheduled meeting on Tuesday, October 14, 2025, beginning at 7:00 p.m. at 
the Springfield City Hall, 170 N. 3rd Street, Springfield, NE, for the purpose of hearing testimony of 
support, opposition, criticism, suggestions or observations for an application filed by Dave and 
Jane Jensen, 710 Main Street, Springfield, NE to amend Springfield Zoning Ordinance Article 4 
General Provisions, Section 4.14 Accessory Building and Uses, Subsection 4.14.09 to revise the 
maximum allowable size of a detached garage based on lot size in the R-92, R-87, R-50, R-30, and 
RB Residential Districts. 

 
An agenda for said meeting is kept continuously current and available by request from the City 
Clerk. The public is encouraged to attend. 
 
Questions or comments concerning the public meeting and hearing may be directed to the City 
Clerk. All interested parties may offer oral comments at the public hearing and/or may file written 
comments with the Planning Commission concerning the petition and such comments shall be 
considered by the Commission, provided such written comments are received by the City Clerk 
prior to the public hearing date. 
 

Barbara Henninger 
City Clerk 


